[image: image2.emf][image: image3.png]


[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image5.jpg]e

Friendship Week Design

= i

P Ne,.




[image: image6.wmf] 

Tilery Times Issue no.189
[image: image7.jpg]


                      w/e 07.11.14
[image: image8.emf]






� EMBED AcroExch.Document.7  ���








89 days until 2015 Lantern Parade











WHAT’S ON


WIGGLES AND GIGGLES


Every Tuesday 9.30am – 11am at Newtown Community Resource Centre - Free


Wiggles and giggles is a fun drop in session for families with children aged 0-5 years of age. It offers activities such as musical movement, arts and crafts, story time and outdoor play.





PARENT AND TODDLER GROUP


Every Tuesday 9.45am – 11am at Stockton Central Library – Free


Join in this Parent and Toddler Group which is free of charge every Tuesday.





OVER 50’s SOCIAL CENTRE MEETING


Every Wednesday 11am – 1.30pm


Portrack community Centre – Free


If you are over 50 and looking to mix with people from your neighbourhood who are of a similar age, then this is ideal.





123 MAGIC


Every Wednesday 12.30pm – 2.30pm


Sunrise Children’s Centre - Yarm Road Stockton – Free


A weekly session to help you understand and manage the behaviour of children aged 2 – 12 years of age.





ESOL


Every Friday 9.30am – 11.30am


 Star Children’s Centre Bath Lane Stockton – Free


If English isn’t your first language, there is a week long course to develop and improve your English language skills.





If you require any further information on these courses, please contact Stockton Borough Council on 01642 393939 or go to � HYPERLINK "http://events.stockton.gov.uk" �http://events.stockton.gov.uk� where more details are available.
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HEADTEACHER’S NEWS


Dear Parent, Carer, Pupil, Friend of our School,





Next week will be a very busy but I am sure very exciting week at our school. On Monday our school football team will be playing in the Kids’ Cup Football League Tournament at the Norton Sports Complex on Station Road in Norton from 4 till 6 pm. The winner of this tournament will play the winner of the Hartlepool side of the tournament at Hartlepool United’s Victoria Park on Saturday 22nd November. You never know!


On Tuesday we will be having a photograph taken of a massive poppy to which every child will contribute, before our Remembrance Day assembly.


On Thursday 7 pupils will be attending the World Professional Tennis Finals at the O2 Arena in London as a result of our school being very lucky in the ballot for places. This should be an amazing day for those lucky children.


Friday is Children–in–Need Day. We are inviting all pupils to come in their onesies or super hero costumes for a donation of at least 50p and children can bring some money in to buy some chocolate cakes. These are priced at 20p.


On Friday afternoon the author and Illustrator Curtis Jobling creator of Bob the Builder, Raa Raa the Noisy Lion and Frankenstein’s Cat, will be coming into school to talk to our Y3-6 pupils about creative writing. He will also be doing some live illustrations as part of his talk. He will also be signing and selling copies of his books at the end of the day. 


Friday will also be the day when the Y5/6 children go to the Showcase Cinema to see “All is Lost “, as part of National Film Fortnight.





I hope you all have a good weekend. 


Best wishes,


J.P.Repton




















NEW LOGO


Our fantastic new school logo is ready! It was voted for by pupils, parent/carers and staff.


Pupils can continue wearing uniform with the old logo. Uniforms are available from both Rawcliffe’s and Elizabeth’s Embroiderers on Richardson Road.











ATTENDANCE - 20/10/14 – 24/10/14


Class�
%�
Position�
�
Miss Shildrick�
100%�
1st





1st�
�
Mrs Fender�
100%�
1st


�
�
Miss Hunt�
100%�
1st


�
�
Mrs Robinson�
96.7%�
4th�
�
Miss Gent�
95.7%�
5th�
�
Mrs McColl�
95%�
6th�
�
Miss Latham�
93.8%�
7th�
�
Mrs Roberts�
93.6%�
8th�
�
Mrs Fearn�
92.5%�
9th�
�
Miss Prince�
91.8%�
10th�
�
Mrs Pickering�
86.5%�
11th�
�






OFFICE INFORMATION


Can we please kindly request that parent/carers please inform the office if their child has any medical conditions, allergies or dietary requirements. 


Can we also ask that contact details are up to date in case we need to get in touch parent/carers for any reason. 





CINEMA VISITS


This half term we have been fortunate enough to get tickets for all children to visit the cinema. On Thursday 6th November, FS2 and KS1 went to see The House of Magic at Hartlepool. Years 3 & 4 went to Darlington to see Walking with Dinosaurs on Friday 7th November. On Friday 14th November, Years 5 & 6 will go to see All is Lost.
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Tilery Primary School


 Persevere






